0	Where / he / last night / ? Where was he last night?		3 When / the concert / last week /?
1	When / she / born /?		Why/you/at home/?
2	Who / you / with / yesterday / ?	5	5 Where / they / on holiday / ?
	S]Leggi il brano e rispondi a	Manager or	
t H H S S	LV L capital of Scotland, and he spand Mark. Peter is only eight and we were he circus and wants to be a circus play rugby very well and would like ous driver, can play the guitar very sing and together with her husband famous duo: Sean & Sheila. Toda David Where was Uncle Sean born?	peaks with a funny Mark is fourteen. Me also in the same acrobat one day. Me to be a famous r well. Aunt Sheila I she sometimes s y they are still qui	What does Peter want to be?
2	Where is Edinburgh?	7	What does Uncle Sean do?
3	What's Sean's wife's name?	. 8	What can he also do?
1	How many children do they have		The season of stream military.
	When was David born?	10	Where do Sean and Sheila sometime
Esug	S][K][T]Scrivi un breve para ggerimenti. Their names Where they were born When they were born Their jobs What they like doing What they can do	***************************************	sui tuoi zii o i tuoi nonni seguend



LESSON 3 Where did you go on holiday?

Sottolinea l'alternativa corretta.

Send Save Now Discard Ti Laura! How are you? I'm fine! I (1) want to / want tell you about my weekend in London. Last month my parents decided to go to London for three days. We (2) landed / went at Gatwick airport (3) at / on Friday morning and we went back home on Sunday evening. It was a (4) short / long holiday but I enjoyed it a lot. It was amazing! We stayed at a nice hotel near Piccadilly Circus and in the evening we went out for dinner. On Friday we went to a Thai restaurant and on Saturday we decided to try a French restaurant near the hotel but I didn't like it. I preferred Thai food! However, we walked a lot around the city, we (5) saw / went sightseeing and visited lots of interesting museums. We also went on the London Eye... oh, that (6) was / were great! There was a wonderful view of the city and from the top we saw the Houses of Parliament, Big Ben, Westminster Abbey and the River Thames, of course. We also (7) went / visited to Buckingham Palace, where the Queen lives, and we saw the Changing of the Guard. I loved shopping in Oxford Street where I Glossario bought (8) some / any souvenirs. I bought a red T-shirt Thai = tailandese and a blue sweater. They're so cool! try = provare That's all for now. Write soon and tell me about your last holiday. a lot/lots of = molto/i Keep in touch! view = panorama, vista Love the Changing of the Guard = il cambio della guardia David

Rispondi alle domande.

1 Who is David writing this email to?
2 Where did David go on holiday?
3 Who did he go on holiday with?
4 Where did he stay?
5 Did he enjoy his holiday?
6 What did he do in London?
7 Did he buy any souvenirs?
8 Where did he eat on Saturday evening?

[ES][T]Scrivi adesso una e-mail simile a quella dell'esercizio 1. Segui i suggerimenti.

- · Where and when did you go on holiday?
- · Who did you go with?
- Where did you stay?

- What did you see?
- · What did you do?
- · Did you buy any souvenirs?